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Self-Introduction 

Having enjoyed serving the La Salle College Parent Teacher Association (PTA) in 

various roles from 2012 until now as a Chair, in the past five years, I really learnt a 

lot. The sincere, selfless and passionate Standing Committee Team gives me a lot 

of energy and support to stay in the team without regret.  

All along, I strongly believe that communicating with parents and school is one of 

responsibilities that I have in my line of duties and I am sure positive parent-school 

communication will benefit students. In order to keep open interaction with parents, 

I have been sitting on all the PTA sub-committees and working groups as well as 

joining all the PTA events. With the strong support of the school and the Lasallian 

Family, I am blessed to have opportunities to participate in various school 

functions and have more understanding on students’ school life to share with 

parents. I really appreciate the input from our wide parent and school community 

and all these experiences have taught me a lot. 

Having served PTA for years, I am getting strong interest and enthusiasm in 

education and I am passionate about being involved in supporting the school with 

my limited experience, skills and abilities. 

 

Objectives & Aspiration 

Not having served the IMC in the past, my objective to join the committee is to 

understand more about the running of La Salle College and I would like to give 

something back to the college during my son’s last year in the college. During my 

time as a PTA committee member, I have enjoyed seeing the school undergo 

wonderful changes and improvements in different areas in recent years. I hope I 

can represent parents to contribute to the school and helps the school continue to 

maximize opportunities in all areas and to strengthen the development for our 

college students. Besides, I also have my wish to devote very much to school at 

heart and would like to contribute my collected views from parents in whatever 

ways which will be helpful to the school and the parent community.  

I look forward to having the opportunity to share my PTA experience and 

enthusiasm to maintain the smooth running of the college and be a perfect link 

between parents and the IMC.  


